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CDC No Longer Requiring Masks on School Buses or Vans Effective March 1, 2022

On Friday, February 25, 2022, the CDC updated its masking guidance for public and private school
systems. The CDC no longer recommends universal indoor mask wearing in K-12 and early education
settings in areas with a low or medium COVID-19 community transmission. In areas with high
community levels, the CDC continues to recommend wearing a mask indoors, including in K-12
schools, regardless of vaccination status. Linn County is listed as “medium”.

In conjunction with this general recommendation, the CDC is no longer requiring the wearing of
masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems, including early care and
education/child programs.

In response to this latest guidance, the following COVID mitigation measures will change at College
Community effective Tuesday, March 1:

1) Masks will no longer be required or distributed on school transportation/buses.

2) We will transition to following the CDC guidance for isolation periods moving from 10 days to 5
days. Students returning after 5 days must be fever-free for 24 hours (without the use of fever-
reducing medication) and must have improved symptoms. Students returning after 5 days will

be required to wear a mask through day 10 while at school per CDC isolation guidance.

Order: Wearing of face masks while on conveyances and at transportation hubs | Quarantine | CDC.



https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pL4VqA_nweSVtszfNRlg3CCiGMjLoiCeLlZmU2vTp3ATuz5GYF36p6waUjxm77tCLpp45-3D3_0asvsY40QFFysaY4P2IQqbPdVGa1pwHhc86g95Cc8AC_L5wkrLbO-Dn0J8Ty9eoJ7r1gQsM-bBCpk0Vw7ctVTiXh1jG2Gi78DKZLUFtAH7St1cxRQD__cXg-TXcvL0gds=&c=YpCW3lTiAMPr5E7tKvRaPmI_ivr2fsohFeQg8XI3vSaLaz1ZWldpOA==&ch=v5fbw01mEtWpOnv8R3oB2w9zJnz5fho5gi-Jk-BLf1LB-nOqCTREag==

